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Interlocal Agreement with Juvenile Services

 This interlocal agreement creates a collaboration between 
the Killeen Police Department and Bell County Juvenile 
Services.

 KPD will partner with Juvenile Probation Officers, 
accompanying them for home visits with juvenile 
probationers.

 This is a valuable opportunity for KPD officers to engage 
directly with juvenile probationers and their families.
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Interlocal Agreement with Juvenile Services

 Benefits:
 KPD Officers will acquire a deeper understanding of how to 

recommend or provide services, while fostering positive 
relationships with probationers beyond traditional law 
enforcement interactions.

 Bell County Juvenile Probation Officers will benefit from the 
added security provided by the presence of KPD Officers 
assigned to the program.
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Funding

 BCJS will reimburse the city up to $60 per hour for 
salary and benefits for officers working on the project. 

 Estimated FY25 revenue from reimbursement is $7500. 

 Projected revenue will be included in a future budget 
amendment.
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Recommendation

 Staff recommends that the City Council authorize the City 
Manager or his designee to enter into an interlocal agreement 
with Bell County Juvenile Services to allow KPD Officers to 
assist Bell County Juvenile Probation Officers with home visits 
with juvenile probationers.

5


	Interlocal Agreement with Bell county Juvenile Services
	Interlocal Agreement with Juvenile Services
	Interlocal Agreement with Juvenile Services
	Funding
	Recommendation

